
From: Cheryl Kleen
To: Bobbie Lindsay; Danielle Hickox Moore; Gail Coniglio; Julie Araskog; Margaret Zeidman; Richard Kleid
Cc: Kathleen Ruderman
Subject: FW: Charter House Club parking issue
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 9:05:01 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: William Betts [mailto:earlebetts@mac.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 4:36 PM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; John Page <JPage@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Paul
Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Gail Coniglio <GConiglio@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Cc: 3102724@gmail.com
Subject: Charter House Club parking issue

To whom it may concern:

We are winter residents at 325 Seaspray Ave.
Upon reviewing the variance and parking request by the Charter House Club group,  we are deeply concerned by the
traffic and parking burden this will impose on the Sea streets.  Valet parking, particularly late in the evening, will
cause meaningful disruption and potential change of character to this quiet residential area.

Given the large number of proposed patrons, and the attendant staff, clearly theClub needs to secure an adequate
parking lot to address this matter.  I believe that in the long run, this will serve the best interests of all parties.

Thank you for hearing our concerns. 

Very truly yours,

Earle and Nicole Betts

Sent from my iPad
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